
Dear King’s Student, 

Our records show that you are registered at King’s for the 2024/25 academic year. Below is important fee 

/current-students/money-matters/scholarships-awards-and-bursaries/
/current-students/money-matters/financial-aid/workstudy/
https://student.mykings.ca/sci/app/
https://www.mystudentplan.ca/purplecare/en/home
https://student.mykings.ca/sci/app/
https://www.mystudentplan.ca/purplecare/en/myvirtualdoctor/mvd-optout
https://mykings.ca/sfs-portal/dist/#/unauthenticated
/current-students/money-matters/fees-and-responsibilities/schedules/
/current-students/money-matters/fees-and-responsibilities/payment-methods/
https://www.ontario.ca/page/osap-ontario-student-assistance-program
https://osap.gov.on.ca/OSAPSecurityWeb/public/retrieve_oan.xhtml


 Select Western University Canada as your institution and select a King’s program from the 

existing list 

If you have any questions, please visit Money Matters or email studentfinance@kings.uwo.ca.  

Sincerely, 

Student Financial Services 
King's University College 
266 Epworth Ave. 
London, ON | N6A 2M3 
P: 519-433-3491 ext. 4319 
F: 519-963-0975 
  

 
 
King’s University College is situated on the traditional lands of the Anishinaabeg, Haudenausaune, Lenaapeewak, and 
Attawandaron peoples. This territory also covers lands connected to the London Township Treaty and Sombra Treaty 
1796, and the Dish with One Spoon Wampum. May we honour their teachings and stewardship of the land. 
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